
ATTENTION PHILLIPSTON NEWSLETTER READERS 
The Phillipston Community Newsletter is put together and mailed by volunteers and 

members of The Congregational Church of Phillipston, U.C.C. This is mailed to every mail 

box in Phillipston. The newsletter is available to all nonprofit organizations in town to post 

news items or notices of upcoming events. Businesses in town may place ads at $20 for a full 

page $10 for a Half page and $5 for quarter page. A full page for the newsletter is 7” x 8.5” 

with a .5” margin. Please support your Community Newsletter by submitting your ad or news 

items by the 23
rd

 of the month to allow time us to get it out on the 1
st
. Items received after 

that will be put in the next month. Ads or news items may be sent to: 

The Congregational Church of Phillipston, U.C.C. 

60 The Common 

Phillipston, MA 01331 

Attention: Newsletter 

Items can also be sent by e-mail to newsletter@phillipston.com ,which is preferred.  

Payments for ads and any other donations should be sent to the church at the same address. 

The Congregational Church of Phillipston, U.C.C will decide what can be put in the 

newsletter and also may limit the number of pages in an issue. 

All questions or comments can be sent to the address above or e-mailed to 

newsletter@phillipston.com.  

DEADLINE is the 23
rd 

of each month.
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